
 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2024 - Meet the teachers! 

Miss Costall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 

I was born in Lincolnshire and have always lived here. I 

have always lived in the countryside and have always 

enjoyed spending time with my family and friends. 

 

I have three crazy brothers 

who are very energetic and 

keep me busy! I also have a 

labradoodle dog called Bear 

who loves to go on adventures 

and long walks in the 

countryside. 

 

I have always wanted to be a 

teacher, ever since I started primary school myself so 

when I got the opportunity to teach at Poplar Farm I was 

very excited. I feel very lucky to be able to be a part of 

our welcoming school community at Poplar Farm. 

 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 

I have been at Poplar Farm since September 2023. I have taught in Year 2 and I will be 

teaching Reception from September 2024 which I am very excited for.  

 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 

I absolutely love working with children and I feel very lucky to be part of the Poplar Farm 

family. Every day is different and brings new and exciting learning opportunities for the 

children.  

 

Tell us something not many people know about you  

Every year I take part in Race For Life running and raising money for Cancer Research UK.  

 

Tell us a joke - 

What do you call a dinosaur that is sleeping? A dino – snore! 

 

 


